
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  2/25/25 

 

Title: Approval of contract with Northern Lights Drone Shows to provide a drone show on July 

16, 2025. 

 

Issue:  Does the Village Board approve the contract with Northern Lights Drone Show for July 

16, 2025?  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

Village staff have confirmed usage on the Sunrise School parking lot with the Kimberly School 

District for the launching of the drone show.   

 

The attached contract is for $25,000 for the Northern Lights Drone Show to provide a 200 drone 

show on July 16, 2025, for the Kiwanis Club of Darboy Summer in Park event.  

 

The 2025 budget includes $30,000 for the show.  

 

The contract was reviewed by the Village Attorney.  

 

 

Budget Impacts: $25,000 Park- recreation programs 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the $25,000 contract for Northern Lights Drone 

Shows to provide drone show for the July 16, 2025 event at Darboy Park.  

 

Attachments: 

 

a. Contract with Northen Light Drone Show  


